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Council Meeting Highlights April 22, 2024 

The College of Audiologists and Speech-Language Pathologists of Manitoba protects and serves the 

public by regulating and ensuring competent, safe, ethical practice of audiologists and speech-

language pathologists in Manitoba. 

Items of Note to Registrants as of April 22, 2024 

Practice Directions Update 

• The Practice Advisory Committee (“PAC”) is modifying the Guidance for Telepractice to a Practice 

Direction on Virtual Practice. 

• The Supervision Practice Direction will be provided to registrants for feedback via survey once 

approved by Council. 

 

CASLPM Strategic Focus for 2024 

• CASLPM has concluded the bulk of operational strategic items from the 2019 strategic planning 

sessions. As a result, Council is working towards a new term of items for short- to long-term focus. 

• CASLPM Council has determined strategic focus items via a SWOT (strengths, weaknesses, 

opportunities, threats) analysis, multiple surveys to garner information, and a ranking of priorities 

during the April council meeting. 

• Council will begin focusing on strategic focus items, operational strategy, and tactics for each 

strategic item in the upcoming meetings. 

• There may be opportunities for registrants to join working groups to work on specific items over the 

next short- to mid-term. 


